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Migration Policy

“Oriel College does not consider applications for migration from current students, with the
following exceptions:

· Students who are required to migrate to Oriel in order to take up a teaching post, deanship
or scholarship;
· Students with disabilities whose needs are best met by Oriel;
· Students with extenuating circumstances which mean that their needs are best met by
Oriel.

Any students wishing to migrate to Oriel must have already received permission from their
current college before Oriel can consider their application to migrate. All migrations are
subject to approval by the Senior Tutor (for undergraduates) or Tutor for Graduates (for
postgraduates). College approved migrations may also need to be approved by the
University Proctors.”


